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As a report hadn’t been submitted for some time, I thought I would let Councillors know 
where we are at this moment in time. 

Due to other matters, the Group has not been able to meet.  I hope we will be able to start afresh 

in the new year.  All the data has been uploaded to a spread sheet, but I have yet to conquer all 

the written comments.   In the new year we hope to get the paperwork together to apply for a 

Grant via Locality.  This will enable us to get help from other resources, including help with 

developing the evidence base and analysing it to identify issues and aims for our Plan. Grants 

of up to £10,000 are available.   I would say we have saved a considerable amount of money 

by drawing up and completing a resident’s questionnaire ourselves.  There was also no charge 

for the photocopying. 

Nicola  


